
 

 
 
Attn. seniors:  Get your deposit in this week for your senior trip.  A deposit of $450.00 needs to be in to Ms. Posch or 
Mr. Strada before Friday, September 22nd.  Don’t miss out on this amazing trip.  Payments are being taken before and 
after school in the 11-12 cafeteria. 
 
Attn students grade 9-11:  If you had your picture taken on Tuesday, and forgot your money and you are a grade 11 
student, please bring to Mrs. Spellman in the 11/12 main office, 2nd floor.  If you are a student in grade 9 & 10, please 
bring your envelopes to the 9-10 main office.  The deadline for us to get the money to the company is Friday, 
September 22nd.  After that you will have to pay on line with a credit card or mail them your check. 
 

Class of 2020 and 2021, wall decorating meeting in room 8-8 at 2:15 today, Thursday September 21st. 
 

Attn seniors:  If you missed getting measured for your cap and gown on Tuesday or were measured and forgot your 
money, please come see Mrs. Spellman ASAP. 
 

There will be a Math club meeting on Tuesday, September 26th at 2:20 in room 202. 
 

Seniors who have not taken Sr. pictures or are taking retakes.  The photographers will be in the 9-10 auditorium 
TODAY, Thursday which is the final day you can have a senior picture or an ID picture taken.  If you have not had this 
done, please see Mrs. Spellman immediately after homeroom. 

 

Any student who has a library obligation for a summer reading book will not be allowed to purchase a 

ticket for the Homecoming Dance.  Please take care of this today. 

 

The cast list for the fall play, Radium Girls, is posted outside of room M-3.  Cast members, 

please see Mr. McCabe to get a script.  We will meet on Tuesday September 26th after 

school to start rehearsals.  Thanks to everyone who auditioned. 
 

Amnesty International will have its first meeting today, Thursday after school in room 109!  If human 

rights are important to you then this is your chance to make a difference. 

 

Get rewarded for getting straight A’s with discounts from Jetty.  The more A’s you get the more of a 

discount you will get.   

 
The perfect attendance breakfast will be on Wednesday, September 27th after homeroom.  If you are a 10th, 11th or 
12th grade student and had perfect attendance last year all four marking periods, and did not receive a letter, please 
see Mrs. Spellman ASAP, please do not wait until the day of the breakfast. 
 

The Honor Roll Breakfast for grades 9 & 10 will be on Thursday, October 5th directly after homeroom, and 

grades 11 & 12 will be on Thursday, October 12th.  Any student who was on the honor roll all four marking 

periods last year should have received a letter mailed to their home.  If you did not get a letter and were on the 

honor roll, please see Mrs. Spellman ASAP in the 11-12 main office 2nd floor.  Please do not wait until the day 

of the breakfast. 
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Attention juniors and seniors: We have started college visits in Guidance! Please check Naviance to see who is 

visiting and to sign up to meet the representatives of the schools in the Career Center in Guidance. 
 

Attention Students:  Please remind your parents that we have only one attendance office and it is located in the 9-10 
building.  If you are being picked up for an early dismissal please tell them to go to the attendance office in 9-10, and 
you will be notified to come to the attendance office.   
 

There will be a meeting for the Video Game Club on Wednesday, September 27th at 2:20 in the 11/12 
cafeteria. 
 
Attention Students:   Please remind your parents that Thursday, September 28th is the HS Back to School Night.  
Please have them print your schedule and bring it with them along with the map that was sent to their e-mail.  Inform 
them of what building your 1st period class is in.  The evening will start at 6:00 PM. 
 
Anyone interested in volunteering in The Vintage Hut, our school clothing store in the 11/12 building, please grab an 

application outside of room 210 in the 11/12 building or 5-5 in the 9/10 building.  Put completed applications in Mrs. 

Kubariewicz’s mailbox in the 11/12 or Mrs. Berardi’s mailbox in the 9/10 by Friday, September 29th. 

 

There will be a meeting for anyone who would like to travel to France with Mrs. Skodi during the spring break 

next year.  The follow meeting will be on Oct. 4th at 6:00 in the 11/12 library.  The meeting will be over in time 

if any parents want to go to the Financial Aid Seminar in the auditorium which starts at 6:30. 

 


